
A public meeting of the Clackamas County Board of Commissioners will be 
held, on June 18, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to 
discuss the budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020 as approved by 
the Clackamas County Budget Committee.  
 
During the ongoing coronavirus pandemic, your Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) is keeping the public/stakeholders as aware of 
decisions, and as connected to them, as possible. While social distancing 
practices are occurring, the BCC is holding meetings virtually. And all 
residents are invited to join and provide comments by going to the following 
link https://clackamascounty.zoom.us/j/93170699228.  
 
Alternatively, anyone can send in a comment to be read during the Citizen 
Communication portion of our meeting over email. Just send it in at any 
time during the meeting by emailing, clackconews@clackamas.us. Be sure 
to include your name and area when you email.  
 
A summary of the budget is presented below. A copy of the budget may be 
inspected online at http://www.clackamas.us/budget/. This budget is for an 
annual period. This budget was prepared on a basis of accounting that is the 
same used in the preceding year. 
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